
 
No: 2018-2017-0001120 (Rescinded March 9, 2018) 

Date: February 15, 2018 

http://www.faa.gov/aircraft/safety/programs/sups/upn
 
BACKGROUND 
On February 15, 2018, the FAA issued Unapproved Part Notification (UPN)  
2018-2017-0001120 for the part numbers stated below and distributed by Genesis Aviation 
Inc. between the dates of February 21, 2017 and June 14, 2017.  The FAA has determined that 
Genesis Aviation relied on information supplied by an FAA designee indicating the parts were 
approved.  The initial UPN reported that the articles listed below were distributed without 
evidence of traceability to a FAA Production Approval Holder (PAH).   
 
After further investigation with the full cooperation of Genesis Aviation, the FAA determined 
that the articles referenced in the original UPN were traceable to a PAH, traceable to an 
approved design by which an airworthiness determination can be made, or quarantined.   

AFFECTED PRODUCTS 
Articles distributed from Genesis Aviation Inc.: 

1. Clamp Loop, Cushion, part number TA025030-06 
2. Filter Element, part number 26570 
3. Base Plate, part number 232012 and 
4. Bushing, part number S700B0455-6C011 

 
FURTHER INFORMATION 
This notice originated from the System Oversight Division (AIR-800) 1601 Lind Avenue, 
S.W. Renton, WA 98057-3356, Phone: (425) 227-2100, Fax: (425) 227-1100 
 


